

2021/2022 Executive Meeting



Core Executive Team: 15th meeting / August 7th, 2021 / 9am - 10:30am

ATTENDEES

- President: Salsa Sarhan
- VP Admin: Sara Elmallah
- VP Programming: Rebecca Cecim
- VP External: Tuqa Al-Rammahi
- VP Academic: Almitra Phukan
- Internal Assistant: Angelo Marmolejo

AGENDA

VP External - Tuqa

- Started MSSS TikTok Account. Any ideas?
 - @macsocsci on TikTok
 - Thinking of incorporating Welcome Week into TikTok
 - Promoting our events
- Revamped Youtube Page
 - Perhaps to post Welcome Week videos
 - L.R. Wilson Tour?
- Social Card Updates
 - Prepared the List of sponsors and sent to Salsa
 - Submitting Media Design Graphic Form
 - Will be added to our First Year Guide and Newsletter
- @SocSciWW Instagram Page
 - Working with 2 other individuals on the Instagram Page
 - Creating Graphics

VP Academic: Almitra

- ISS section in academic guide

VP Programming: Rebecca

- Deciding a formal theme = going to finalize next wednesday and the theme next week.
- Bonding
 - Bonding event with her Formal Team and Student Reps
- Collaboration with MHS
 - Work with a charity
 - Thinking of having challenges
- Budget
 - There's a possibility for in-person events - Increase the budget compared to last year

VP Admin/Internal

- First and second year rep?
- We were discussing - maybe having a first and second year rep. They're all 3rd year reps and we only have student reps and we have first year reps.
- Since second year students - the only problem is how we do the budget. VP programming is fine with that - the reason why they got rid of it is because of the planning events.
- We want to have programming at the first beginning of September, we want to have stuff targeted towards campus
- Acceptance emailed to Diversity Officer
- Will transition CRO this week

President - Salsa

- MSSS Office access
- MSU presidents meeting
- Collaborate with Archway program in regards to being a faculty representative
- Diversity Officer chosen
- Peripheral/Exec Bonding event
- Faculty meetings
- Discussion of instagram takeover for the @mcmastersocsci page
- EEGC Meeting Dates released

ACTION ITEMS

1. Tuqa's Action Items
 - a. Receive the graphic from the media design coordinator - add to the sponsorship package.
 - b. Meeting with Outreach Coordinator
2. Almitra's Action Items
 - a. Contact the ISS and make sure that blurb is okay
 - b. Proceed with the Guides
3. Sara's Action Items
 - a. Schedule a meeting with Elizabeth, Dawn
 - b. See if she needs to re-do the training video
4. Salsa's Action Items
 - a. Archway programming has released an info package, and she has to release her info there.
 - b. Tracey wants to meet up and provide updates and the dean wants to have another update meetings and what we're doing for the academic year
 - c. Attend Denver's (MSU President) President meeting